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Notice of Public Hearing 

 
The planning Commission of the Village of Port Edwards will be holding a Public Hearing on Monday, March 
22nd 2021 at 5:00 P.M. at the Marshall Buehler Center at 211 Market Avenue, Port Edwards, WI 54469 
to review a request by DMI Acquisitions, LLC on the rezoning of the former mill at 100 Wisconsin River Drive, 
Port Edwards, WI 54469. 
 
To request a zoning change from M-2 Manufacturing District and B-2 Business District to a PUD Planned Unit 
Development and a Preliminary Plat of subdivision, to begin the development of a business/industrial park for 
the property of 100 Wisconsin River Drive, Port Edwards, WI 54469 in order to divide the property into 15 
Lots and 8 Out lots. 

 

When:  March 22 2021 at 5 pm 
 

Location:  Marshall Buehler Center - 211 Market Avenue, Port Edwards, WI 54469 
 

Additional Information Contact:  Raymond “Boz” Bossert,  Village Administrator 
(715) 887-3511 or villageadmin@port-edwards.org 

 
Zoning Code information can be obtained at the Village of Port Edwards Municipal Building 
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